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Denise Dunn

From: Mary Haynes (Executive Assistant to Senior Director)

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2007 11:53 AM

To: Pat Pilgrim; Oscar Howell; Pam Elliott; Susan Bonnell; Sharon Smith; Kara Laing; Barry Dyer;
Heather Predham; Terry Gulliver

Cc: Dianne Smith; Denise Dunn; Debbie Parsons; Elizabeth Strange; Michelle Gregory; Joyce Penney;
George Tilley

SUbject: ACTION REQUIRED - JUNE 15, 2007 - Request for Correspondence with the Dept. of Health on
the ER/PR Issue

This email is sent on behalf of George Tilley, President and CEO

Hello everyone:

I need to compile a comprehensive file on the documentation that was exchanged
between us and the Department of Health and Community Services on the ERfPR
issue. Please send along any correspondence (letters, memos, ernails, documents,
etc.) you have had with the Department on this issue since the summer of 2005, as
well as any other pertinent information. I would appreciate receiving this by June 15,
2007.

Also, r would appreciate being copied on any further correspondence. I know you
appreciate the rationale for and importance of receiving same. Thank you.

George Tilley
President and Chief Executive Officer

Mary Haynes
Executive Assistant
Administrative Office
Eastern Health
Waterford Bridge Road
St. John's. NL
A1 E 4J8

709-777-1377
Email Address-mary.haynes@easternhealth.ca

Eastern
Health
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